
 
 

 
May 30th, 2013 
 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
100 Queen St W 
Toronto, ON 
M5H 2N2 
 
 
Dear Chair and Members: 
 
Re: New Business Request - Bloor Street West Bike Lanes 
  
As Councillors representing all of the communities along Bloor Street, we are writing to you to 
respectfully request that City staff be requested to include plans to resume work on Bloor 
Street bike lanes, including restarting the Environmental Assessment in the Transportation 
Services 2014 budget and workplan.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
________________               ________________              ________________ 
 
Ana Bailão                   Mike Layton               Pam McConnell  

  City Councillor               City Councillor   City Councillor  
  Ward 18                     Ward 19    Ward 28 

                  
 
 
 
________________               ________________              ________________ 
 
Gord Perks                      Adam Vaughan                     Kristyn Wong-Tam 
City Councillor               City Councillor              City Councillor 
Ward 14                      Ward 20    Ward 27 
 


